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Monday 26th February  
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Mother’s Day Gift Sale  
 

The events team have arranged to work alongside the children to make some bespoke Mother’s Day gifts.  
 
On Thursday, all of the children will make their own Mother’s Day gift in class. We would like to ask, if you are 
able to, that you bring in a £2 donation on Thursday to cover the cost of the materials which the events team 
have kindly provided.  
 
Any profit made will go towards forest school resources.  
 
If you are interested in supporting the events team with any future events please see Nina Whalley, Elizabeth 
Ebrahimi or Emma Brundrett.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.      
 
Mrs Whalley and the Events Team.  
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